
 

 
 

Wellington, Ohio.  The Wellington Exempted Village School District Board of Education 
seeks applicants to fill an unexpired term of board member Jessica Reynolds which 
became vacant on October 18, 2023. 
 
Jessica Reynolds resigned effective October 18, 2023.  She is moving to the Columbus 
area after accepting a promotion with her employer, Columbia Gas.   
 
The board will begin interviewing candidates soon and must have a replacement within 
30 days of the vacancy occurring.  The newly appointed member will serve until January 
1, 2024.  If the appointed member desires to continue serving, he or she must run in the 
next general election. 
 
Those interested in serving on the Wellington Exempted Village School District Board of 
Education should contact Superintendent Mr. Edward Weber by sending a letter of 
interest by way of U.S. mail to 305 Union Street Wellington, Ohio 44090 or by email to 
eweber@wellingtonvillageschools.org. 
 
According to Ohio law, people serving on Ohio school boards must be district residents, 
registered voters in the district and at least 18 years old.   
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